
 
Executive Board 

August 21, 2024 

 

Present: J. Russo, P. Cantillo, T. Accomando, L. Popovic, M. Bufano, T. Franklin A. Torres, P. 

DeAngelo, H. Guy 

 

Absent: N. Rosario  

 

The meeting began at 7 p.m. with our Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

Chair Russo introduced our newest Board Members. They are Yocasta Alvarez, Paul DeAngelo and 

Herman Guy. Mr. DeAngelo and Mr. Guy introduced themselves and their backgrounds. Chair Russo 

reiterated that members should a join committee that best fits their personal schedule as some 

committees hold more votes than others and absences negatively affect quorum. New members are 

encouraged to attend all committee meetings before designating one in November.  

 

Chair Russo informed the Executive Board that for the upcoming fall season, the Committees of 

Health and Human Services and Youth and Education will meet every other month starting in 

September. Committee members will be asked to attend more community meetings such as hospital 

community advisory boards and parent teacher associations meetings when a committee is not 

scheduled for that month. Chair Russo reminded all the committee chairpersons that they must submit 

their committee’s minutes at least a day or two after the meeting for our website.  

 

Committee Chairpersons all described the workings and functions of their respective committees. The 

District Manager will send to all new Board Members the scheduling of committees. The September, 

October and November calendars are already on our website and that of our District Need Statements.  

 

The meting closed at 8 p.m. by an unanimous vote of adjournment.  


